
September 24, 2018 

Ellen Devlin 
Toronto City Hall 
2nd Fl. West Tower 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON. M5H 2N2 

Re: Declaring Pride Toronto 2019 an Event of Municipal Significance 

Dear Ms Devlin, 

Please accept this letter as an official request by Pride Toronto to be declared an               
“Event of Municipal Significance” at the October, 2019 Toronto East York           
Community Council meeting. 

The Pride Festival is a month long arts and culture festival, which is slated to take                
place from June 1, 2019 to June 23, 2019. All major events and road closures will                
take place on the weekend of June  21, 2019 until June 24, 2019. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours truly, 

Collin Joseph 

Collin Joseph 
Pride Toronto  
Festival Director 
647-674-0103
collin@pridetoronto.com
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